
INVITATION TO BID 
 
 

 

BID #23-02-003 
SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE (BLEACH) SUPPLY 

 
 
Sealed bids will be received by Owensboro Municipal Utilities, until 2:00 P.M. (prevailing 
local time) on February 10, 2023, at which time bids will be publicly opened and read for the: 
 

BID #23-02-003 
SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE (BLEACH) SUPPLY 

 
Owensboro Municipal Utilities is currently seeking bids for Sodium Hypochlorite (Bleach) for 
the Cavin Water Treatment Facility. The service provider shall furnish Sodium Hypochlorite 
(Bleach) in Bulk delivery for four months (April 1, 2023 to July 31, 2023). Pricing shall be 
based on an estimated quantity of an estimated 40,000 gallons for four months, with the 
ability to order more if needed. 
 
Prospective bidders may obtain copies of the bid documents and specifications by sending 
an e-mail with your Company Name and a brief description of your business.  Contact Jason 
Garrett, Buyer, via e-mail:  garrettjt@omu.org 
 
OMU reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive irregularities. 
 

 


